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The Holiday Store 
By Alex Ortiz 

Merry almost Christmas everybody! The Holiday Store will be 
open on Dec 19th & 20th to purchase gifts for the holidays.  All toys, 
accessories, and other items will be sold from 10 cents to $10. 
Everything must go!  Come one, come all to the Little Flower Holiday 
Store!  Class shopping times will be emailed to teachers and there will 
be open shopping on Tuesday. 

 

   ​    ​Holiday Food Drive  
Thank you everyone who contributed to our food drive.  We were able 
to give to the families in our Little Flower community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 

 



 
Little Flower School Student Leadership 

Little Flower Got Talent Show 

Wednesday Dec 21st at 1:00 

This year’s Little Flower Idol has a new name “Little Flower Got 
Talent” Show.  Thank you for the suggestion Ms Michelle Smith.  The 
students have many talents that they would like to showcase so it’s 
going to be a year with dancing, singing, playing instruments and much 
more.  We also will have 4 new judges to help with the show.  So come 
on down to the gym and cheer them on. 

  

See you in 2017! 

Enjoy the break 
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